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Message from Miss Boardman 

 

Well done to all the children for a wonderful final 

week of term.  We’ve been busy! 

They gave two wonderful performances of The 

Magical Advent Calendar on Monday and Tues-

day and it was lovely to see so many of you 

there. Thank you for your support in helping the 

children to learn their lines and songs. Well 

done! 

We all enjoyed a delicious Christmas dinner on 

Wednesday which was a great opportunity for 

the children to mix together in their bridge 

teams.  

On Thursday we had a someone very special in 

school. We had an early visit from Santa Claus! 

He enjoyed hearing all about our plans for 

Christmas and listening to some of the songs 

from our Nativity performance.  

Thank you to everyone who came along to 

church on Thursday afternoon. The children had 

worked hard to practise some traditional carols 

and it was good to hear the messages of hope, 

peace and love at Christmas time. 

On the final day of term there has been lots of 

festive joy in school with our Yo-Yo assembly 

and Christmas parties. 

Huge thanks to all parents and carers for your 

support through this term. We wish you  a very 

Happy Christmas and all the best for the New 

year. 

We look forward to seeing children back in 

school on Wednesday 6th January 2023. 

 

Reminder if you have received asking for 

you to apply to the Household Support 

Fund the applications need to be received 

Christmas Raffle Draw 

Here are the lucky winners:  

Food and Drink Hamper - Justyna Rydzyn-

ska 

Family Bowling Ticket - Bowman Family 

Family Golf Ticket - Precious Family 

Love 2 Shop Vouchers - Gigi Tamo 

Squishmallow - Esme Molloy 

Lego Bundle - Myley Tanimowo 

Cosy Night in Bundle - Heather Bulmer 

Family Pamper Hamper - Bowman Family 

Roald Dahl Placemats - Gigi Tamo 

Disney Bangle and Felt Bag Set - Bowman 

Family 

Creative Set - Bowman Family 

Small Toy Bundle - Patton Family 

Book Bundle 1 - Annabelle Smith 

Book Bundle 2 - Bowman Family 

Book Bundle 3 - Gigi Tamo 

Book Bundle 4 - Patton Family 

Thank you for all your contributions. We 

hope you have a Merry Christmas and a 

happy New Year! (Keep an eye out for the 
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Dates—Autumn Term 

 

 Fri 16th Dec— children can wear non-
uniform / party clothes to school. Class 
Christmas parties in the afternoon  

 Fri 16th Dec—school closes 3pm 

 Weds 4th Jan 2023—Return to school 

This week’s attendance 
 

Whole school target: 96% 
 

Whole school attendance: 90.91% 
 

Attenborough Class: 91.36% 
 

Hadid Class: 91% 
 

Farah Class: 94.18% 
 

Kahlo Class: 94.97% 
 

Well done to Kahlo class. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scarlet Fever and Strep A Advice 

 
What are scarlet fever and Strep A? 
Scarlet fever is caused by bacteria called Group A streptococci (Strep A). The bacteria usually 
cause a mild infection that can be easily treated with antibiotics. 
In very rare occasions, the bacteria can get into the bloodstream and cause an illness called inva-
sive Group A strep (iGAS). 
What are the symptoms of Strep A/scarlet fever? 
Strep A infections can cause a range of symptoms that parents should be aware of, including: 
 Sore throat 
 Headache 
 Fever 
 A fine, pinkish or red body rash with a sandpapery feel 
 On darker skin the rash can be more difficult to detect visually but will have a sandpapery 

feel  
If a child becomes unwell with these symptoms, parents are advised to contact their GP practice 
or contact NHS 111 (which operates a 24/7 service) to seek advice. 
If a child has scarlet fever, we advise they stay at home until at least 24 hours after the start 
of antibiotic treatment to avoid spreading the infection to others. 
 
We encourage parents to trust their own judgement and if their child seems seriously unwell call 
999 or go to A&E if: 
 a child is having difficulty breathing – you may notice grunting noises or their tummy suck-

ing under their ribs 
 there are pauses when a child breathes 
 a child’s skin, tongue or lips are blue 
 a child is floppy and will not wake up or stay awake.  

Remember to apply if you receive benefits 

and you think your child may be entitled 

to benefits related free school meals. This 

brings in additional funding for the school 

which we can use to better support your 

child and subsidise activities.  Click here to 

apply . 

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhs.uk%2Fconditions%2Fblue-skin-or-lips-cyanosis%2F&data=05%7C01%7CLisa.Bullock%40ukhsa.gov.uk%7Cf8b99c7ede6a401cd52b08dad7977eac%7Cee4e14994a354b2ead475f3cf9de8666%7C0%7C0%7C63805934298425
https://www.york.gov.uk/FreeSchoolMeals
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Each week the newsletter will now include the Pathfinder support staff vacancies and any other Path-

finder communication to parents. 
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